
Nick Gets a Customized Accessibility Device
Thank you to Patrick Hartnett for developing a customized accessibility device for Nick.
Patrick has worked with Nick for the past six months to develop a state-of-the-art device
that took Nick’s physicality and mobility into account and now allows him the opportunity
to create art and express his creativity.


